Hello from NPE!

It's Almost Spring!

March 2024

It's hard to believe we are wrapping up the third quarter of this school year and embarking upon the final quarter and then summer break! There are many activities on the calendar, which will make the rest of this year fly by. And there is a significant amount of time remaining to make great gains and finish the year strong!

"Despite the forecast, live like it's spring."
- LILLY PULITZER

We look forward to seeing you over the next couple of evenings at Spring Parent-Teacher Conferences: Thursday, March 7 and

Tuesday, March 12. Thank you for partnering with us in the education of your child.

I look forward to celebrating our students HOPEFULLY having read 9,000 books in 9 school weeks! They are VERY CLOSE and have less than 1,000 books to read in our Principals' Reading Challenge! All book logs need to be turned in by Thursday, March 14. We look forward to announcing our Top Readers from each grade level. Thank you for reading with your child and showing them the amazing adventures that come from books!

The **Character Word for the month of March** is *Gumption*. As parents, you can foster a positive "I can" belief in your child by using praise and encouragement. Oftentimes, children get the message that they "can't" when adults do *for* them before giving them the opportunity to do it themselves. You can begin to remedy this by waiting. Then wait some more. See what your child can do independently while assuring him/her that you're right there and available. Telling your child you believe in them, that you think they can accomplish a task, goes a long way toward helping them to believe in themselves. Allow accomplishments to belong to your child whenever possible! As our quote for the month says, "Nothing is impossible, the word itself says I'M POSSIBLE." ~ Audrey Hepburn.

Here's hoping each and everyone has a wonderful Spring Break! Have fun and be safe!

Thank you for your partnership in the education of your child!

Happy Spring!

Mrs. Moseley, Principal



Last Day to Pre-Order Yearbook

Tuesday, March 26 is the last day to pre-order a yearbook! There are a limited number of copies available! Be sure to order yours today at:

https://www.shop.memoryboo k.com/school/192218_Nicoma _Park_Elementary/

\$20 each

Friday, April 19



Bunny Pictures! Wednesday, March 27th Flyer went home in Thursday folders!



101 Ways to Praise your Child!

Never run out of GREAT ways to praise your child!

Scan the code today to see 101 Ways to Praise your Child!

Saying something positive will make at least two people happy... YOU and your CHILD!

REMINDER: NO SCHOOL

Please note there will be NO SCHOOL:
Monday, March 18 - Friday, March 22 ~ Spring Break!
Friday, March 29
Friday, April 5
Friday, April 12

These four Fridays remain unused inclement weather days on the district calendar.

"Some old-fashioned things, like fresh air and sunshine are hard to beat!"



Mrs. Moseley, Principal

"It's not what we have in life, but who we have in our life that matters."

